
 

Academy Advisory Council 

We are looking for new Council members to join! 

The Academy Advisory Council (AAC) consists of staff, parents, local business and community 

representation.  It is not, however, the same as a traditional governing body as it has no legal 

responsibilities.  These responsibilities are held by the Greenwood Academy Trust (GAT) Board. 

The Woodvale Primary Academy Advisory Council formally meets termly and all AAC members, 

particularly the chairperson, are encouraged to play an active part in the day to day life of the 

Academy. 

The Council has three key roles in terms of the development and success of the Woodvale 

Primary Academy: 

1.  To advise and act as a critical friend to the Principal of the Academy and to advise the GAT 

Board of Directors about local issues they need to consider that affect the Academy. 

2.  To represent the interests of the Academy community in the running of the Academy and to 

represent the Academy in its community. 

3.  To provide support to the Principal in undertaking appropriate day to day procedures that are 

essential to the life of the Academy, such as disciplinary and complaint procedures. 

The AAC are looking for two additional parents and two local business/community members, of 

which one of those members would be voted in as chairperson. If you are interested in becoming a 

member and/or becoming the chairperson, please contact the AAC Clerk, Mrs Sturdy, who will 

arrange for you to meet the Principal for a preliminary discussion. 

The AAC Clerk can be contacted: 

In person by visiting the school office 

By telephone - 01604 493771 

By email - ssturdy@woodvaleprimaryacademy.org. 

Successful new members will be invited to the next AAC meeting taking place on 11th June 2019. 

 

mailto:ssturdy@woodvaleprimaryacademy.org

